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10 June 2019 

 
Greg Smith 

President 
Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents 
 

president@oscar.org.au 

 

Dear Greg 

 

Urban Development Investigation Area – Request for Information  

I refer a number of requests that have been recently received by Council requesting a copy 
of the State government’s response in relation to the Palmview Urban Development 
Investigation Areas.  

The response from the State government is included in the package of information to be 
considered by Council in making its final determination with respect to the Palmview Urban 
Development Investigation Areas. This package of information will be made publicly available 
when Council has made its final determination in accordance with the contractual 
arrangements set out in Special Condition 2 of the Palmview Infrastructure Agreement.  

The final assessment report for Urban Development Investigation Areas is intended to be 
considered by Council at the Ordinary Meeting to be held on 20 June 2019. 

Should it proceed, the report will be available to download from midday onwards on the 14 
June 2019, via https://www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/Council/Council-Meetings/Meetings-
Minutes-and-Agendas.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 0458 822 331 should you have any queries.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Leah Bancroft 

Project Manager  
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